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Our farm is in the 7th generation and we have been good employers and taxpayers. 

This Ag Labor Board is unnecessary and damaging to our industry. There are many, 

many regulations already in place to protect workers. As farmers we are very aware 

that our workers are important people and assets to our success. To target 

agriculture for this kind of regulation is harassment and discrimination. Farmers are a 

minority. Please do not do this. 

 

 


